Please find attached images of the trees proposed to be cleared for the expansion
of a water source at Lot 102 Patton Rd. The proposed area of clearing is roughly
0.25 Ha in area and contains 6 clumps of small Peppermint trees, 7 Redgums, most
of which are decrepit or suckers and one Jarrah. The site was chosen In order to
limit the clearing of natural vegetation and restrict the influx of saline groundwater
prevalent in the areas downstream.
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